RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY
4/20/17 to 5/18/17

Old Business
e 4/18 A Frankfort Square resident that lives along Fairfield Way called and asked about the
lack of grass / presence of weeds between his home and Rogus School.

» 4/20 The resident was called and reminded (we have spoken in the past) that this
area was recently a construction road, and the land is not FSPD property, but we
do maintained it and have used it for soccer. This site will be checked, broadleaf
weed control will be applied, and followed up with seeding shortly thereafter.

New Business
e 4/27 A Brookside Glen resident called and asked that weed killer be applied to the
dandelions along the path through Brookside Glen.
> 4/28 The resident was called back and provided with an explanation that we were
very busy getting baseball fields playable with all the rain. It was further
explained that when staft spray for weeds, priorities begin with sports fields, high
visibility areas, and then further down the list would be the area along his path.
The resident was assured that his concern would put it at a higher priority than

other areas.

5/1 Girl Scout Troop #70948 called and asked for a Nature Center service project.
» A Nature Center Clean Up day was scheduled for the following Thursday.

5/12 A Brookside Glen Resident called with concerns regarding the path through

Brookside Glen.
» 5/16 A message was provided, informing the resident that staff are working on

reaching out to the Village of Tinley Park to see if there would be interest in a
shared project.

5/15 Mr. Tedeschi (custodian from Arbury Hills School) called and asked for help with a

playground maintenance tool (S Hook Pliers).
» 5/16 A quick meeting is scheduled this Friday 5/19, to provide requested

assistance.

5/15 Boy Scout Troop 237 called to reschedule the Super Scout Clean Up (cancelled due

to severe weather).
» 5/16 Rescheduling this event, as well as other service projects for the boys to

earn their Ecology Badges for similar service projects was discussed.

5/16 A Frankfort Square resident that lives along Fairfield Way called and asked about the
lack of grass / presence of weeds between his home and Rogus School.
> A follow-up call is scheduled for later in the week.



